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August 6, 2024

Killeen Police Department
Attn: Todd L.  Gravelyn
TGravelyn@killeentexas.gov

Re: Form 1295 Exempt

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as confirmation that Axon Enterprise, Inc, is exempt per the Texas Ethics 
Commission from completing Form 1295 as we are a publicly traded business entity.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Driscoll, Jr.
Deputy General Counsel


